
Class Eight/Nine 
Friday 20th March 2015 

Project  
 

You only have a few days left to complete your latest homework project!  
 
Remember we would like you to write and lead a short warm-up activity of 
approximately five minutes for a P.E. lesson. You could use existing ideas such 1, 2, 3 
freeze, flinch or tig or you could make up an activity for the whole class to attempt! 
 
Your warm-up must be active, easy to understand and involve the whole class. You may 
wish to write your activity in your homework book in preparation for leading it. 
 
We would like this piece of homework to be completed for the week beginning the 23rd 
March, when we will attempt each other’s warm-ups. Good luck! 
 

Spellings  
Remember to complete your spelling homework. 
 
By next Thursday (26th March) you need to revise the ten words learnt last week and 

learn five new words. 

Next week you will be tested on all 15 of the words by a partner in the class. 

Extension 

If you would like to you could try and write some sentences using your chosen words. 

 

Topic 
We will be finishing off our topic work on Anglo-Saxons and Vikings next week. 

 

Other Notes 
On Tuesday afternoon there will be a whole school Easter assembly.  

  

Please remember we finish at 2:30pm on Friday 27th March. 
 

Have a wonderful Easter break and remember we start the Summer term on Tuesday 
14th April at 8:45am.   

 
 
 
 


